
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 29, 2020 
 
 
 
Ocean Atlantic Companies 

Attn: Ben Gordy 

 
 
RE:  Proposed Subdivision Name(s) 
 
I have reviewed the name(s) submitted for your proposed subdivision which is located in The 
Town of Millville (134-15.00-93.01). In reviewing the proposed name(s) the following has been 
approved for this subdivision: 

 

                                       TUPELO SANDS 
 

Should you have any questions please contact the Sussex County Addressing Department at 
302-853-5888 or 302-855-1176.   

 

Sincerely, 

Terri L Dukes 

Terri L. Dukes 
Addressing Technician II 
 
CC: Christin Headley 
Planning & Zoning 
 


